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STAY CONNECTED!



Join our parents Facebook group at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicu

melementaryschoolparentgroup 



Email the PAC at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 




DECEMBER 2ND FOOD FOR FUN 



The next Food for Fun will be held on Friday, December
2nd. Thank you to all families that have placed their FFF

orders. We appreciate your understanding that orders need
to be placed by the order deadline so the PAC can make

FFF happen seamlessly. That said, mistakes do happen, so
the PAC would like to ask parents to encourage their

children to advise their teachers if they are expecting a FFF
order and are not given one during FFF service. The PAC
has extra items on hand to resolve any onsite issues or

missing orders to avoid disappointment. Thank you! 




Thank you to everyone
that assisted with the

success of the Tillicum
Winter Market held on 

 Saturday, November 12th.
The PAC would like to

extend our sincere and 
 genuine thanks to our

many community
volunteers, local vendors,

bake sale contributors,
shoppers and the many

local businesses that
donated amazing goods

and services for the raffle.  
We could not have done
any of this without your

support! Thank you. 

PJ Day & Pancake Breakfast 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1ST

Estimated Delivery Date for Purdys Orders 

FRIDAY,DECEMBER 9TH 

Winter Concert @ 6:00pm ($2/person)

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13TH




Food for Fun!

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 2ND

Last Day Before Winter Break 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16TH

Winter Concert @ 1:00pm ($1/person)

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 14TH

Winter Concert @ 1:00pm ($1/person)

THURSSDAY, DECEMBER 15TH

School Back in Session

TUESDAY, JANUARY 3RD

The PAC has been advised that sadly due to
the ongoing staffing shortages at all of the

local pools, only the grade 3's are able to be
accommodated for swimming lessons this
year. The PAC is very disappointed and is

actively working with school staff to arrange
alternative activities for our grade 4 & 5

students with the funds raised. Stay tuned... 

Thank you to
everyone that

helped us raise
$1044.90 at our
bottle drive in

October. This is
a new record!!

Support our school by collecting your
holiday empties and taking them to any
of the following Bottle Depot / Return It
locations around town – 4261 Glanford

Avenue / 655 Queens Avenue / 3961
Quadra Street. Advise the cashier at the
BEGINNING of your transaction that you
would like to donate your proceeds to the

TILLICUM ELEMENTARY PAC and all
refund proceeds will go directly to support

our school. Please feel free to share this
information with our friends and family

and encourage them to do the same!
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS!


